Novice Year End Tournaments

What a wonderful weekend at the arena!!!!!

To all participants in the novice rep and novice top hat tournament:

It was great to see all the new and old faces come out and help make the weekend a very jubilant event. The novice rep team have had a very successful season and have made a lot of improvements in their hockey skills and game situations. Good work boys you had a great tournament and a victorious year.   The parents of this team have all done a great job of being supportive parents and hockey fans ~ thank you!

Thank you to the novice house team and parents for all of your help at our annual top hat tournament.  Once again it was a very successful event and every one was happy ~ I heard no complaints.  The kitchen and raffle table where great ~ good job. At this tournament it is always nice to see the future of minor hockey come to the fore front and start their minor hockey careers. This is really the kick off to their hockey career in Mount Forest. All the games were good and entertaining it is very nice to see the improvements of all the kids from the start of the year to the end.  Good work to all players and coaching staff members.  

On behalf of Mount Forest Rams Minor Hockey, I would like to thank everyone for pitching in to make this weekend a successful wrap up to the hockey season!  

Way to go Rams!


Jay Lewis
